# **National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda**

**Team Meeting see invite for link** 

July 25, 2023 Time: 1300 MST

Facilitator: NCSC Chair (Sean Peterson)

Participants: Sean Peterson, Gina Dingman, Katie Williamson, Kara Stringer, Jeffrey Lee, David Lee, Nicki Johnston

(admin)

Agenda Items & Notes	Presenter
NWCG Update	Katie O'Hara
NCSC: Update on any changes to current/carry over items.	
UAS Ordering Update	Sean
Organizational Assessment	Kara
Dispatch Qualification and White Paper Update	Jeff
<ul> <li>DCAT Business Plan Update</li> </ul>	Kara
PMS 250 Update	All
<ul> <li>Dispatch Academy Task Group Moving Forward</li> </ul>	Sean
<ul> <li>Dispatch Series Update</li> </ul>	Sean
Round Robin /SC Projects Updates	
o Dispatch Position and Curriculum Management SC: Gina	
National Interagency Computer Aided Dispatch SC: David	
Website Redevelopment Project: Sean	
o CDAT: Sean	
o Bin Items:	
D 4 1 TF' CN 4 CL 11 A 4 200rd 20022	
Date and Time of Next Call: August 22 <sup>nd</sup> 2023	

# **NWCG Update**

### **UAS Ordering**

UAS are all on the same page and would like them ordered as one aircraft catalog item.

Agency-owned and vendor-owned shouldn't matter, they should all be ordered the same, as an O number.

Changes to language will be added to the 2024 Mob Guide.

### **Organizational Assessment**

Never had an NWCG definition but has been exchanged in IRWIN the past 4+ years.

Associated with PM-236.

Ask that NWCG grandfathers in the definition from IRWIN in addition to some of the values, including the organization of teams

Keeps coming to NCSC because we have incident management organization under our stewardship.

The form will not be revamped until after the CIM AAR in October 2023.

Recommendation is to add "Complex Team" to the list of incident management organization values. – Support Sometimes there isn't a full Type 3 Team, you only have the IC. Should the IC only option be removed? – Keep the IC option, because the Type 3 IC may be needed even though you might not need the entire team.

## **Dispatch Qualification and White Paper Update**

Discussing with SW dispatch group requesting feedback for how the dispatch community thinks the modernization rollout should go.

Jeff working on a document to send out the group once the rollout gets closer for standardization.

Having some definition and discussion within the GA is good, but we will need buy-in from the entire group once we get closer to rollout.

# National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda

# **Team Meeting see invite for link**

July 25, 2023 Time: 1300 MST

We need to line up the process better with the NWCG tasking in January and not get too far ahead of that and end up with duplicate work.

For a center manager and an assistant manager to supervise, they need to have 90 days of primary experience which is surrounding PDs, while NWCG doesn't have that requirement.

When talking about NWCG qualifications, we need to maintain the NWCG side.

Clean up the task book and the intent of the positions regarding IA.

# **DCAT Business Plan Update**

Presenting to WFIT tomorrow for training environment presentation.

### PMS 250 Update

Add ground contact information to the box and send to publications.

## **Dispatch Academy Task Group Moving Forward**

Plan on having the group break out into four groups with the first three looking at basic, intermediate, and advanced courses and curriculums. The fourth group would oversee facilities (most likely at McClellan) as well as working with HR to discuss placement for academy graduates.

Need national support who can maintain the dispatch academy implementation over the next several years and beyond.

Maegan Maughan to join task group. – Support

## **Dispatch Series Update**

Haven't heard much recently from the FS side.

Email was sent out directly to DOI folks, asking for an update on the dispatch job analysis project. The group is hoping to have the analysis completed and a report prepared later this month.

0456 WFF series implementation workshop will be happening in Boise this week with dispatch inclusion at the top of their agenda.

## **Dispatch Position and Curriculum Management**

D-310 will be meeting with IROC representatives in SLC the week of September 18 to fix simulations to finish the Beta program before rollout.

D-510 class will be happening April 2024.

## **National Interagency Computer Aided Dispatch**

All except one CA center has been migrated, not including most DOI centers.

Survey was sent out regarding PII being included, with only 50 centers responding thus far. The amount of people collecting PII is already higher than was initially expected.

Many other program rollouts will occur later this fall.

### **Website Redevelopment Project**

Ryan Tippits is working with the FAM-IT group, giving weekly updates about progress.

#### **CDAT**

Need to have a discussion with Big Horn to see if they still plan on combining with us or if they plan on doing something themselves though it seems they want to combine efforts.

There have been community requests to have similar conferences put on across the country so folks aren't always having to come out west, but a cost analysis would need to be completed.

This is a massive conference and a vital opportunity, but other locations should be considered for equity.